
From: trevor hesselink trevor.hesselink@me.com
Subject: A question regarding the Victor 2013 mercury Performance Report...

Date: January 14, 2015 at 4:24 PM
To: Lefebvre, Larry (MOECC) larry.lefebvre@ontario.ca

Hello Larry,

As I continue to move slowly through understanding this material, I note that 

(1) the production data from wells number VM-23 and VM-25, brought online in mid-2013 were not included in Table 16a, 16b, 17a, and 17b, 
and 

(2) Table 13a is missing an entire row of data for the month of September, 2009.

Have explanations been provided to your attention for these omissions?

As always, I appreciate your attention to this query.

Regards

~T

Trevor Hesselink, MCIP, RPP
Director, Policy and Research
Wildlands League
416-707-9841 (mobile)
416-971-9453 ext. 33
www.wildlandsleague.org
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